
An awareness session on the topic 'Cyber Hygiene & Security’ was conducted on 

22.08.2024 aiming to spread awareness among the employees about the digital frauds 

increased.  The session was taken by Sh. Kaushik Chanda, Manager (IT), STC. The 

session was attended by all Divisional Heads and other employees of STC, besides 

the employees of MMTC, PEC and EIC also attended the programme through Video 

Conference. In total more than 100 employees of STC, MMTC, PEC and EIC attended 

the session. 

 

The session should certainly help individual to understand the threats and 

vulnerabilities available in digital landscape and promote culture of cyber security.  It 

provides basic and essential education for protecting personal, organisational and 

national interest in an increasingly digital world. 

 


